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Six of our CTR Youth had
the incredible opportunity
to join thousands of other
youth and leaders from
across the country in New
Orleans, where nearly
20,000 youth were in
attendance.

What a wonderful opportunity it was to gather and enjoy
meaningful time together as a church family! We had over 50
people at each meal, more than 80 attending worship, and
nearly 50 staying overnight to camp. Thank you all for making
it another great year!
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WALCAMP WEEKEND WAS A SUCCESS! 
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NATIONAL YOUTH
GATHERING
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CTR GRADUATES

EMMA PIERSON TABITHA JENSEN

NOAH DEBRYUNE

ANDREW ROE

Future Plans: I plan to work in the
carnival food industry for a few
years full time then buy my own
trailers and run my own business.
In the fall I will be attending Rock
Valley College and completing
their CDL training program. 

I plan to go to RVC
play on their soccer
team then get an
apartment in Chicago
so I can play on their
pro team in the next
few years

I graduated from Rockford
Lutheran. This fall I will be
attending Arizona State
University to major in
Theatre (Acting) and
Business (Communications). I
hope to get involved in a
wide variety of clubs and
especially to join a chorus
group while I am there. I am
looking forward to all the
many new opportunities that
I have ahead of me!Emma, a graduate of Belvidere High School

will be attending the University of
Minnesota Crookston, where she will
compete as a dual-sport athlete in golf and
basketball. She will be pursuing a double
major in Sport Media Communication and
Exercise Science/Wellness, with dual
minors in Communications and
Sport/Recreation Management.
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LOOKING AHEAD
BAPTISMS

BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES 

ONE WORSHIP WEEKEND

HOSPITALITY
Sunday Fellowship Hour will be only 2nd & 4th
weekends. We are in need of more volunteers for
serving & baking.
Contact Vickie Kelly for details: 815-978-4294 or
congregationalcare@ctrockford.org

Join us August 31  for our One Worship Weekend at
8:30am with a Sundae bar following! 

st
We are blessed to continue to
grow God’s family and our
Church family here at Christ
the Rock. This August, we look
forward to celebrating two
upcoming baptisms, taking
place on the 10th and the 24th.
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